
   

   Page 1 of 1 
   

 

 

Weekly News – Friday 13th December  
 

Year Two 
Dear Parents and Carers 

We are so proud of each and every one of Year 2 for collaborating and 
producing such a fabulous performance for their Winter Concert this 
week!  We hope you enjoyed the show! 

  

English 

This week we have talked about the plight of endangered animals. Next 
week we will be writing our letters to our Prime Minister using 
persuasive writing techniques and high quality vocabulary.  

 

Maths 

We have finished the term on multiplication looking at the two and five 
times table. Next week we will be focusing on the ten times table. 

 

Topic 

In Science we have finished our unit of work on living things and 
habitats and this week children designed their own animal looking at 
adaptation. 

We completed our topic on D.T. by creating our own moving vehicles. 
We hope the children enjoy using them at home. 

In History we have been writing our diary entry of Captain Scott. 

 

 

 

 

 

Deputy Head 
Teacher’s Award 

Will return in the new 
year! 

Notices 
 

Please remember that the school day finishes on Friday 20th December at 1:30pm. Also please be aware 
that Thursday (Christmas class party day) and Friday next week are mufti days. Thank you so much to all 
the Class Reps for their help this term especially in the organisation of the party day next week!   

Thank you for all of your support this term. The Year 2 team would like to wish you all a very merry Christmas 
and a happy new year. 
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